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June 7, 2022 
 
Nathan Barton 
WASTELINE, Inc. 
P.O. Box 3471 
Rapid City SD 57709-3471 
 
Re: South Hinsdale Gravel Pit, File No. M-2022-018, Construction Materials Limited Impact (110) 

Application, Decision Date Extension Request Approval 

 
Dear Mr. Barton, 
 
On June 6, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request for 
a thirty day extension to the Decision Date for the above listed application.  This notice is to inform 
you that your request has been approved.  The new Decision Date for the South Hinsdale Gravel 
Pit, file no M-2022-018 is Friday July 8, 2022.   
 
If you have any questions, or concerns please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand 
Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, DRMS 
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